
                                                     Frequently Asked Questions 
1. Do I need an appointment to attend Back To School Shopping Week?   

No – No appointment is needed however lines may be long and you may be asked to 
wait outside until space permits. We can only accommodate a limited number of 
students at one time. Please note *ONLY high school students are permitted in the 
Boutiques (parents/guardians will be asked to wait outside or in their vehicles). NO 
EXCEPTIONS. 
 

2. What are Betty’s Boutique hours of Operation for Back to School Shopping Week? 
Betty’s Boutique will be open Monday – Saturday (Aug 4 – 9th) from 10 AM – 4PM. 
These hours are different from our traditional boutique hours and are ONLY for this 
event. We will resume normal hours of 1PM – 6PM beginning August 11, 2025. 
 

3. What is your address and Phone number: 
3600 N. Rancho Dr. (Rancho & Gowan) – 702-721-7150 EXT. 108 
2605 E. Flamingo Rd. (Flamingo & Eastern) -702-721-7150 EXT. 203 
 

4. How many times can a student access the Boutique? 
HIGH SCHOOL students can visit the Boutique once every calendar month and can only 
receive items from one boutique during that time.  
EX: John visits the Rancho location on July 1, 2025, John is not eligible to shop again (at 
either location) until on/after August 1, 2025.  

 
5. Does Project 150 ONLY assist High School students? 

Yes, we provide free support and services to homeless, displaced, and disadvantaged 
high school students in Nevada with a Student ID or Infinite Campus for verification – NO 
ID or Verification – You will not be permitted to shop.  
 

6. Where can I get help for Middle and Elementary school students? 
You can visit www.findhelp.org for further assistance. 
 

7. I am home-schooled or attend a virtual school can I access the Boutique? 
No- We provide for students enrolled and attending a brick and mortar high school in 
Nevada. Our mission is to ensure students have clothing and basic necessities to keep 
them in school.  Virtual learning or home-schooled students are NOT eligible to receive 
services from the Boutiques.   
 

8. How do you help a student with special needs that require assistance? 
We have volunteers available to assist students with sizing, style, and hygiene choices. 
Parents can send the student with list of preferred sizes of pants/shorts/shoes etc. and 
we will do our best to accommodate.  
 

9. Still have questions? We can answer those OVER THE PHONE at 702-721-7150 EXT 108 
or Ext. 203. We will not answer questions or comments posted on social media. If you 
ask a question on social media and others reply – we are not responsible for any 
misinformation you receive.  

http://www.findhelp.org/

